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1981 ANNUAL MID-ATLANTIC 
MEMORIAL GOLF TOURNAMENT 

OCTOBER 6,1981 
RIVER BEND GOLF & C. C. 

GREAT FALLS, VA. 
$5.00 Entry Fee 

PRIZES INCLUDE: 

Bill Glover Trophy 
1st and 2nd Low Gross 
Donated by G. L. Cornell 

Reuben Hines Trophy 
1st and 2nd Low Net 
Donated by Bert Yingling 

Also Class C. D, E. F, G 
and Guest Prizes 

And Closest to the Hole 
and Longest Drive 

President's 
Message 

This past summer wasn't as bad as last summer but it 
sure is good to have October finally arrive. By now most of 
the aerifing and overseeding is done and we're beginning 
to shift into a slower gear. 

The October meeting is our annual golf tournament and 
our host is Craig Rhoderick. Make an effort to come out to 
River Bend and help draw to a close what has been a great 
golfing season. Please note that the meeting is the first 
Tuesday, October 6. 

ooking forward to seeing everyone at River Bend. » 
Mike 

River Bend 
Golf 
and 
Country Club 

River Bend is located in Great Falls, Virginia and 
consists of 151 acres. The course was designed and built 
by Edmund Ault and A1 Jamison and called Forest Lake. 
A second nine was added a few years later and then 
renamed River Bend. The automatic sprinkler system was 
completed in 1978. 

The course measures 6,243 from the white tees and 
6,608 from the blues. 

Greens: Penncross and Poa averaging 4,000 square feet 
and cut every day but Mondays at 3/16", 1/4" this season 
during stress periods. 

Tees: Primarily Bent grass tees cut at 1/2". Remaining 
tees are a Bluegrass - Rye grass mix. All cut three times 
weekly. 
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Fairways: Bluegrass - Rye grass mix. Currently on Rye 
grass overseeding program. Also three weekly cuttings. 

Irrigation: The irrigation is a Moody System installed 
by Russell Roberts and is very efficient. 

Our P.G.A. Pro, Don Saylor and his staff will greet you 
at the shop for all the tournament arrangements. 

This is my first season with River Bend and I already 
have my targets set for next season. We lived with an 
insect problem this year and I am looking forward to the 
magic of Oftanol next season. 

Craig Rhoderick - Host 

Program For The Day: 
Lunch - Available 
Golf - Anytime after 11:00 a.m. 
Cocktails - 6:00, Cash Bar 
Dinner - 7:00 p.m., $13.00, Prime Rib 
Please Return Post Cards 

Directions to the Club: 
From 495 (Washington Beltway) take Georgetown Pike -

Great Falls exit (Route 193). Drive 6 miles to 2nd traffic 
light and make a right onto Walker Road. Approximately 
2Vi to 3 miles make a right turn onto Beach Mill Road. Go 
1/4 mile, turn right into Club entrance. 

GCSAA Insect 
Identification and 
Control Seminar 
Instructor: Dr. Harry Niemczyk 
Date: November 4-6, 1981 
Location: Quality Inn West, 5801 Baltimore National Pike, 
Catonsville, Maryland 21228. (301) 744-5000. 
Fees: $120.00 Member Pre-Registration. $140.00 
Non-Member and all on-site registration. 
The fee includes all training sessions, reference materials, 
optional examination and Certificate of Achievement, 
refreshment breaks and two luncheons. All other meals 
and housing are the responsibility of each individual. 
Successful completion of this seminar is worth two of the 
six points required for Certification renewal. 
It will also be good for Maryland Pesticide Applicators 
Reclassification. 

PLEASE NOTE: 
River Bend Meeting 
is the 
First Tuesday 
In October 

Handicaps - September 1981 

Allen, H. 9 Mason, E. 25 
Baker, F. 12 McKenzie, M. 38 
Barefoot, P. 40 McNeal, R. 40 
Braun, K. 16 Miller, B. 16 
Bull, R. 40 Montecalvo, J. 15 
Burckholder, L.M. 20 Montross, W. 20 
Cammarota, D. 35 Nash, S. 22 
Claffey, M. 40 O'Leary, P. 8 
Dieter, L. 40 Olinger, C. 19 
Davis, C. 29 Orazi, B. 13 
Doyle, D. 40 Parr, H. 14 
Drew, J. 40 Pensinger, G. 18 
Dyke, G. 29 Renault, G. 27 
Emerson, B. 10 Robine, J. 35 
Evans, W. 39 Robinson, V. 13 
Fairbank, D. 28 Rudinski, L. 30 
Frank, M. 21 Sanzaro, F. 9 
Gerard, G. 40 Schoening, C. 18 
Hall, R. 15 Shirk, F. 11 
Hanna, M. 40 Stafferi, F. 26 
Harris, T. 36 Stagg, B. 28 
Haske, T. 36 Strickland, J. 40 
Helm, D. 19 Strouth, R. 38 
Ingram, K. 16 Thompson, G. 28 
Keller, K. 19 Turner, T. 13 
Kessel, S. 19 Tutich, J. 25 
Kroll, D. 10 Watson, A. 26 
Larsen, M. 34 Witt, M. 22 
Lambert, B. 36 Whetsell, B. 31 
Lawson, S. 16 White, L. 28 
List, T. 26 Yingling, B. 23 
Malehorn, T. 20 Yingling, J. 18 

Membership 
The following name has been presented to the Board of 

Directors for acceptance as a new member of the 
Mid-Atlantic: 

Lee Arthur Adams Equipment 

1982 Dues 
A proposed dues increase to $50.00 for 1982 was 

discussed at the September Board meeting. It was 
unanimously approved. Dues notices for 1982 will be 
mailed out by the end of October. 

Ken Braun 
Treasurer 

1982 Meeting Locations 
Vice President Ben Stagg is presently looking for 

meeting sites for 1982. If you are interested in Hosting a 
meeting call Ben at (301) 822-7467. 


